
 
         

      
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
09 May 2020 

MASwings confirms that flight MH3622 from Marudi to Long Seridan skidded off the 
runway during landing roll at 10.05am at Long Seridan airport.  The flight was being 
operated by the Twin Otter (DHC6). 

Two passengers and two operating crew on board disembarked safely, and no injuries 
were reported. 

The airline’s immediate priority is the safety and well-being of the passengers and crew.  
MASwings is working closely with the relevant authorities in the incident investigations.   
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For any enquiries please contact:   

 
Rozanah Robert 

Mobile: +6 019 897 9889 
Email: rozanah.robert@malaysiaairlines.com 

 

Siti Hajar Ahmad 
Mobile: +6 014 653 2380  

Email: sitihajar.ahmad@malaysiaairlines.com 
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